
                             August 7th 2018 
To whom it may concern: 

 
Nidec Copal Electronics Corporation 

                        Sensor Division 
 
  

『ＰＳ８５ Series』Company Logo Change 
 

This letter is to notify you that the company logo on the labels for the PS85 series 
pressure sensors will be changed.  
 
１． Product subject to change: 

『ＰＳ８５－＊＊＊＊』 
 
２． Changes: 

Change in the company logo on the product and packaging labels. 
・Product Label 

Before              After 

            
 
・Product Label 

Before              After 

    
 

・Packaging Label 
Before              After 

               
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
・Instruction Manual 

Before    After 

      
 
Before              After 

       
            

３． Reason for Change: 
Brand Unification. 

 
４． Effective Date: 
     Parts produced after February 2019. 

   
  


